
 

 
 

Bibury C of E Primary School 
 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 
 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 
 

Thankfulness 
 

 

 
 

What’s happening next week: 
 

Monday 26th September 

Pop-Up Tea (Church) 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Tuesday 27th September 

Swimming (children back at 3.30pm) 

Bibury Oaks 

Cross Country event at Kingshill 

(optional) 
 

Wednesday 28th September 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Thursday 29th September  

Afternoon Sports Club 3.15pm 

Bibury Oaks  
 

Friday 30th September 

Early Morning Sports Club 8.00am 

Bibury Oaks 

 

 

______________________________ 

Attendance 

Whole School: 98.2% 

Acorns Class: 94% 

Oaks Class: 100% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 100% 

 

Bibury Bear will sit with the combined 

Oaks and Mighty Oaks classes next 

week as they had the best attendance. 

Well done! 

 

Mathletics Champions – well done! 
 

 
Maths Skills 

After the summer break it is common for children to suffer some loss 

in maths skills. In order to help your child regain lost skills please 

ensure that you check your child's KIRFs for this term and practise 

these. For children in Year 2 and above, times tables should be 

practised as well as spending time on Mathletics each week. We will be 

conducting a Parent’s Information Evening about how to support your 

child in maths later this year and so keep a look out for this. Class 

teachers can be contacted with specific questions about maths skills 

this term. 
 

POP-Up Tea 

On Monday after school there will be another pop-up tea at the church. 

Please support it if you are able. The cake is always delicious. To help 

parents managing budgets, all proceeds are going to support our 

residential trip next year! 
 

Missed Swimming Lesson 13th September 

The Leisure Centre will make up this lesson on Tuesday 18th October, 

just before the mid-term break. 
 

Swimming Kit 

We have been advised by the Leisure Centre that girls must wear a one-

piece swimming costume, not a two-piece or bikini. All children, boys and 

girls, must wear swimming hats/caps when in the water. Please ensure 

that the children have all the correct kit for next Tuesday. 
 

Uniform Policy 

Please be reminded that jewellery, nail polish and make-up are not 

appropriate for school. Children with pierced ears may wear simple 

studs for safety.  
 

Thank You – Harvest Festival 

A big thank you to all the parents for your generous donations for the 

Food Bank, collected at the Harvest Festival last Friday. We were very 

proud of the contribution that the school made to the Food Bank.  
 

Ragbag Bin 

A reminder from the PTA about the Ragbag Bin up at the Bibury 

Football Club. Please drop in any clothes, shoes and bags that you no 

longer need – this brings in some useful extra funds for the PTA. 
 

Holidays and INSET Days 2022/23 

24/10/2022 – 28/10/2022: October Half Term 

19/12/2022 – 02/01/2023: December Holidays 

3/01/2023: Inset Day 

20/02/2023 – 24/02/2023: February Half Term 

27/02/2023: Inset Day 
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